
In conjunction with the Tús Community Work Placement Initiative, Waterford Leader Partnership CLG is delighted to be involved with St. 

Paul’s Church of Ireland in Ardmore village.  

The Tús participant in the Church of Ireland helps out the local community with the cleaning and maintenance duties involved in running a 

weekly service. The Church of Ireland is also the venue for the lecture series as part of the Ardmore Pattern Festival which takes place 

during the last week in July. The annual Harvest Festival and Carol Service have also become major events in the Ardmore calendar. Several 

film evenings are ran throughout the year which keep the locals entertained.  

Spring really has sprung here in Ardmore with the snowdrops, crocus's and  daffodils emerging after the winter.  

Waterford Leader Partnership is proud to be a part of this wonderful community initiative and are inviting applications for Tús involvement, 

on an on-going basis. An Expression of Interest Form, with the eligibility criteria, can be found on our main website page. 
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